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Colorado offers the following comment regarding the draft strategic plan.

Priority 1

Providing guidance to compacting states and interested parties would be very useful 
and is much needed as suggested with item #3.  Likewise, development of guidance 
or criteria would be valuable for systematically prioritizing the development of new 
product standards contemplated in item #6.

Thank you.

Jason Lapham
Special Operations Unit
Lead Analyst, Life and Health Section
Consumer Services

P 303-894-7557 | F 303-894-7455
1560 Broadway, Suite 850, Denver, CO 80202
jason.lapham@state.co.us | www.dora.colorado.gov/insurance
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